
 

24th May 2018 

Welcome to Crystal Class Newsletter: 

 I would like to say a huge thank you for all of the parents who 

joined us for our homework share. The children’s home-learning is 

amazing and I hope you don’t mind but I am intending to keep hold 

of the artwork to add to our end of term project where you can join 

with us for the class ‘Hoe Down’.  

 

This week: 

We have continued writing our stories and the children have enjoyed ticking 

off a long WAGOLL full of the different skills we have learnt this year.  

In Maths we have been learning about perimeter and measuring capacity. 

The children designed their farm theme park and measured each area. This 

came in very handy as it closely linked to their homework.  

We have started to move onto our research about where food comes from. 

The children are trying to find out about food miles and how the food gets 

from field to the fork. 

   

Our Fizz Pop Science Assembly. 


